Dock for Kodiak

JUNEAU The state has
awarded a $408.815 contract
for construction of a 4,500-
foot timber and concrete dock
at Kodiak to Larman Construc-
tion Inc. of Kodiak, Governor
William A. Egan said today.

The state project will com-
plement a fishermen's service
facility being built by the city
of Kodiak near the small boat
harbor.

The work is to be completed
in late September.



